
 

 

 

April 19, 2024 

Dear SAC Chair, 

Invitation to Provide Local Voice from SAC Perspective on An Important Topic: 

The Department of Education and Early Childhood Development (EECD) is seeking input from 
School Advisory Council members around the province on an important policy related topic that 
requires the perspectives of local voice. 

The topic is Cell Phone Use in Schools. 

EECD is engaging SAC members using the online Thoughtexchange platform beginning today, 
April 12th. The Cell Phone engagement will run to May 3rd. 

All SAC members are encouraged to participate in the Thoughtexchange using the following 
link. Please distribute the link to all SAC members. 

https://tejoin.com/scroll/336530367 

If you have any questions about the Thoughtexchange, please contact Gary Adams, Executive 
Lead, Safe and Inclusive Schools. gary.adams@novascotia.ca 
 
 
 

 

Gary Adams 

Executive Lead, Safe and Inclusive Schools 

Department of Education and Early Childhood Development 

_______________________________________________________________________  

2021 Brunswick Street, 4th Floor, Halifax, NS  B3J 2S9 
902-956-3726 
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